
 
    Where the Sun Never Sets on Learning 

December 6, 2013 
 

 

Dates to Remember 
 
Dec. 12 Forum 3:45 P.M. 
Dec. 19 A Christmas Carol 
School Field Trip 
Dec. 19 Last Day of Second 
Quarter 
Dec. 20- Jan 5 Christmas 
Vacation 
 

 

 

 

Phone Numbers: 
Mrs. Foster– 373-6774 
Mrs. Beesley – 357-6462 
Mr. Sidelinger – 376 – 6776 
Mrs. Darnell – 357 – 4844 
Mrs. MacDonald – 376 -6772 
Mrs. Olsen – 357-6772 
Mrs. Tro. – 357-3733 
Mrs. Menzia – 357-6784 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Karate 

 
We are looking for a few 
more students to join karate. 
Please see Mr. Sidelinger if 
you might be interested in 
joining in January. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

APC Forum Rescheduled 
 

The APC Forum has been 
rescheduled to Thursday, 
December 12 due to the ice 
day. The forum will be held 
after school from 3:45 to 
4:45! Hope to see you there! 
 
 
 
 

Lost and Found 

 
Please have your child for 
his/her items on the table in 
the main hall.  Many items 
have been claimed! 
 
 

Vision and Hearing 

Screening Referrals 

 
Vision and hearing 
screening referrals are being 
sent home today. Thanks 
again to our amazing 
volunteer nurses for helping 
with this important 
screening. 
 

Aimes Web Testing  

 
Monday and Tuesday of 
next week, students in 
grades K-3 will be given the 
Aimes Web Reading tests. 
These tests are mandated by 
the District 

 

 

 

Report Card to the Public 
 

As a requirement of the 
Elementary and 
Secondary Education 
Act, states and school 
districts must issue 
annual report cards to 
parents. The purpose of 
the report card is to 
provide parents with 
information about the 
district and their child’s 
school in terms of 
teacher qualifications, 
academic achievement, 
and school/district 
accountability. To 
access the report cards, 
follow these steps: 
 

1. Visit our district web 
site at 
http://www.matsuk1
2.us//site/Default.asp
x?PageID=17439 

 

2. On this webpage, click 
on your school to view 
your school report 
card for the 2012-
2013 school year 
(listed under FY 13). 

 

If you would like a 
written copy of your 
school’s report card, 
please contact the front 
office or Tracy Collum 
in the Federal Programs 
Office at 746-9253. 
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